
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
 
 
TO: The Honorable Members of the State Board of Education   
 
FROM: Janet Barresi  
 
DATE: April 26, 2012    
    
SUBJECT: ACE Graduation Survey Update  

  

 

On March 29, 2012, the State Board of Education was given an update on the number of students 

to date who have met all Achieving Classroom Excellence (ACE) requirements that was due by 

March 16, 2012. At the time of the update, not all schools had reported their current information. 

The attached list includes additional schools and some corrected information. 
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Janet Barresi
State Superintendent of Public Instruction

State of Oklahoma
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